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Welcome to Class 2!

This week we have all enjoyed getting to know each other and spending time

explorlng our new classroom. It has been lovely to get to meet each other and we

have had lots of fun singing, playing games, telling stories and 'R&

getting messg!
This term our topic is The Toy Shop and we will be learning The Toy Shop
about different kinds of toys and listening to stories with a toy

theme.

@’U We will be swimming on a Wednesday morning for the next 5
= weeks starting on Wednesday 10th September. Children will
SWlmmlng need a swim suit, a swim nappy if needed and towel in a named

bag please, Please can children also have a PE bag with shorts,

a t-shirt and trainers which we will keep in school.

Our outdoor school sessions will be on a Monday aftemoon. We
aim to go out even tf it is wet so please can you send in some
waterproofs and a pair of wellies that we will keep in school.

Please make sure these are named.

get time to share them at home. Please can you send them back to

school every day as we try to read together with each child as often

as possible throughout the week.

If you have any questions or worries please come and speak to me or contact the
ofﬁce.

Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Shannon and the Class 2 team




